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United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

August 14, 2014

William J. Olson, P.C.
370 Maple Avenue West, Suite 4
Vienna, VA 22180-5615

Re: Freedom of Information Request No. F-2012-32320

Dear Mr. Olson:

This refers to your appeal dated July é, 2013, in which you requested that another
search be conducted in the case noted above. Our letter of May 8, 2013 informed
you that we had found no records responsive to your request.

In response to the additional information you provided in your appeal, the
Department of State will undertake a further search for the records you requested.
As this is the action sought by your appeal, we have closed the appeal. When you
are notified of the result of the additional search, you will also be advised of any
appeal rights at that stage of the case.

If you have any questions about the handling of this case, you may write to the
Office of Information Programs and Services, SA-2, Room 8100, Department of
State, Washington, DC 20522-8100. Please be sure to include your request
number in all correspondence about this case.

Sincerely,

s b e

r1 Hartmann
Appeals Officer
Office of Information Programs
and Services




